
March 31, 2025

Re: SB210

Senate Committee on Rules 

Dear Senate Committee members,

I oppose this bill because it is for all intents and purposes voter suppression. All qualified American 
voters should have the means to vote in every election. Voting by mail allows ALL voters to have access, 
regardless of their work schedule or possible limitations (lack of transporation, disabilities, etc.) 

Oregon has proudly had vote by mail for decades. Keep it. Stop the GOPs attempts to silence our citizens 
and put road blocks to prevent citizens from voting. Let all voices be heard.

Vote NO on SB210.

Sincerely,

Laura Patterson
Multnomah County resident.


